
Dear Friends, 
 

On behalf of the lay leadership, we wish you and your 
family a sweet, healthy, happy New Year. A major goal for 
us in 5784 is to ensure that Temple Israel is a welcoming 
space for each of us. 
 

We are excited to be partnering with Clal, The National 
Jewish Center for Learning and Leadership, Inc to bring 
their Belonging Project to Temple Israel. 
 

Our initial goal is to hear from as many members as we 
can. Only by learning whether you feel like you belong or 
that we are not yet meeting your needs, can we take our 
next steps. Our goal is to put belonging at the center of 
everything we do. Please help us!  
 

Your responses will be totally ANONYMOUS! Your  
answers to the 10-15 minute Belonging Questionnaire 
will be collected by Clal. They will provide us with what 
they learn from your responses.  

Everyone in your household (ages 13 and older) can use 
the same link to share their feelings.  
 

If you need assistance in completing the survey, please 
call the Temple Office for assistance. Responses can be 
submitted through October 20th. 
 

Thank you for your participation; it is vital.  
 
Warmly, 
The TIGN Belonging Project Team 

https://s.pointerpro.com/templeisraelgc
https://s.pointerpro.com/templeisraelgc

